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     Head Teacher’s Comments 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We have enjoyed our last session of forest schools today. The children noticed a few changes in the woods, 
which were unfortunately damaged in the recent storms. Knowing how special one of the trees was to us, 
Ro would like to use some of the wood to make a sculpture for school. Such a lovely and thoughtful 
gesture.  
 
The storm sadly caused damage in our playground too. Amongst other things, the EYFS clear screen is sadly 
damaged beyond repair. We will hopefully be able to arrange an event to raise funds to replace this. 
Although very basic, the screen offered protection from the weather for our children.  
 
We all enjoyed watching Pinocchio yesterday, at the Box theatre in Kendal. Kendal College always put on a 
wonderful show and we are very grateful we were invited.  
 
The Explorer Christmas performance was superb yesterday and we hope you enjoyed it, if you were able to 
join us. Well done to all the children and staff in EYFS / KS1. KS2 are performing on Monday at 2pm in the 
church.  
 
Next week, we are starting our Christmas community recycled project. If you have any 2/4/6-pint plastic 
milk cartons, please send them into school.  
 
We are also welcoming Cumbria Fire and Rescue into school next week when they are going to spend some 
time with each class, delivering essential basic first aid skills.  
 
Our governors have been reviewing what we charge for our school meals and recognise that we have held 
the price at £2.50 for at least two years.  Reluctantly they have taken the decision to increase our price to 
£2.70 per meal from the spring term.  This is in line with what other schools locally charge.   
 
We hope you all enjoy the weekend, stay safe. 
 

Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey 
 
 
 

Stay safe, 

 

Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   ATTENDANCE           

TEDDY AWARD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 97% 

Year 1 100%   

Year 2 94% 

Year 3 46%   

Year 4 100%   

Year 5 91%    

Year 6 92% 

WOW! 
Amazing, year 
1 & 4. that’s 
fantastic!! 

 
Keep  

  DIARY – December 2021 

 
Monday 6th December: KS2 Performance 2pm in the hall. 
 
Tuesday 7th December: Xmas Craft club.  
 
Tuesday 7th December: Fire & Rescue first aid visit. 
 
Wednesday 8th December: whole school recycling project. 
 
Wednesday 8th December: Sewing Club. 
 
Thursday 9th December:  St John’s Hospice Antler run  
 
Friday 10th December: Football afterschool with George  
 
Hope you all have a lovely weekend!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a performance EYFS / KS1…… we are so 

proud of you ALL. #teamcuthberts 

 

 


